
REPORT A  
SPEEDING 
CONCERN 

 
The North Cornwall Township Police Department understands that some 

people are hesitant to call the police about minor complaints such as vehicle 

speeding.  We would like to encourage residents to report a speeding 

problem. 

This can be done via email, bhain@nctown.org, or by calling the police 

station at (717) 274-0464.  We request that if a report is sent via email, please 

include SPEEDING COMPLAINT in the subject line of the email.   

Also, in order for us to serve your concern better, please be specific and 

report the location, the time of day, and/or a particular day when the speeding 

is occurring. 

 


